
 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Future Year 5! 
 
I have loved teaching some of your year 4 lessons 
this year and I am delighted to say that I will be 
taking the journey into year 5 with you as your 
class teacher! I have really enjoyed getting to 
know you this year. You all have unique interests 
and talents and I want to encourage you to 
explore these further in year 5. Some of you 
might choose to get stuck straight into the year 5 
reading corner. Others might aspire to represent 
the school in their favourite sport. I am sure 
some of you cannot wait to see your artwork 
displayed on the classroom wall. Or maybe you 
are looking forward to exciting experiments in 
science. Whatever you wish to achieve in year 5, I 
hope you are all looking forward to taking this 
next step together and working as a team to 
make it an enjoyable year for us all. 
 
I know that it might feel a bit strange to think about returning to school after 
being away from All Souls’ for so long. But be assured that when you return, 
you will be greeted by friendly, familiar faces who are always there to keep 
you safe. It is fine to feel nervous or a little uneasy about returning in 
September. I am available to be contacted over the summer holiday and you 
or your parents are welcome to e-mail me with any questions, concerns or 
even just to let me know how you are doing.  
 
My email is aimee.piercy@allsoulsschool.co.uk. 
 
We hope to have a Zoom transition next week so we can ‘virtually’ get 
together before September. For now, I hope you are excited to return to 
school and be a class again soon, I know I am! Until then, stay safe, enjoy the 
summer and take time to relax with your family and friends.  
 
Ms Piercy 
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